
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We’re continuing to read and explore the story, ‘We’re Going on a 

Bear Hunt’. We are also reading another bear story, ‘Where’s My 

Teddy?’ 

 

 

We are continuing to listen to and sing different ‘Bear Hunt’ songs!  

 

We are trying to join in with the story and repeat the different sounds 

we hear. 

 

We are going on our very own bear hunt outside- will we find the 

Bear’s cave? 

 

Don’t forget to fill in a “WOW!” slip from the ‘Wrenna News Board’ to share your child’s 

achievements at home with us. No matter how big or small, your child’s achievements are something to 

celebrate in Time for Twos! 

 


